
Chelmondiston Church of England Primary 

It has been a very busy term here at Chelmondiston Church of England Primary School. 

One of the many highlights has to have been the visit by some of our children to the Royal Albert 

Hall in London. The children enjoyed a concert performed by other young musicians and it gave 

them an opportunity to see what they can do if they stick at their musical endeavours. 

On the same theme, the school also enjoyed a visit from renowned musician Raph Clarkson. With 

funding from the National Opera, we were able to secure his services for a music workshop. He 

spent the day with Thistle class (Year Four and Five) producing a wonderful piece of music which the 

whole school enjoyed at the end of the afternoon. It will be these experiences that the children will 

look back and remember in years to come and giving them, such a rich and wonderful experience is 

something that we are committed to. 

 

Children taking part in the music workshop with Raph Clarkson. 


